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4209     Special Release   13 May, 2019  

NEEDS ASSESSMENT (REVITALISATION) FUND ACADEMIC STAFF 

TRAINING (AST)  

This is to inform all academic staff of the University that there is fund 

available for sponsorship of research bench work in overseas Institutions 

and Laboratories for Academic Staff of the University on Ph.D 

programme in the University under the provision of Needs Assessment 

(Revitalisation) Fund Academic Staff Training (AST). The bench work 

should not be more than one year starting from September 2019.   

In view of the above, applications are expected from eligible scholars 

(members of academic staff). 

Interested scholars should write application letters to the Deputy Vice-

Chancellor (Academic) on or before Friday 14 June, 2019.  

Your letter of invitation for bench work should be attached to your 

application letter. 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar 
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